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KENSINGTON FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 
 
DATE: January 15, 2025 

TO: Board of Directors 

 RE: Cost to Upgrade Community Center Audio Visual System 

 SUBMITTED BY: Director Jim Watt 

   TRANSMITTED BY: Mary Morris-Mayorga, General Manager 

 

 

Recommended Action 

Director Watt recommends the Board consider getting a quote on the cost to upgrade the sound 
system in the Community Center including meeting room and how this cost might be shared 
with KPPCSD. 
 
Background 

Staff consulted with Interim General Manager David Aranda on whether there are plans for 
upgrades(s) to the Community Center audio visual system which there are not currently.  The 
audio-visual system used in the meeting rooms is done with KFPD portable equipment which 
has limited capability which is further challenged by the acoustics of the room itself.  Staff can 
upgrade that equipment while the Community Center itself is not using KFPD equipment and is 
used by other organizations as well.  
 
Fiscal Impact 

There is no fiscal impact from this item until/unless further action is taken. 
 
 


